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Homeowners' Association News




November  2006

Weed Spraying

TRUGREEN CHEMLAWN sprayed the weeds along the roads and in the ditches on August 24th.  Prior to this application, Vic Sellers met with the Manager to discuss the continued growth of both goat heads and burrs.  It was decided to change the formula to be more aggressive with the problem.  

TRUGREEN is asking that all homeowners mow along the ditches and roadways between August 31st and September 3rd.  The cuttings should be bagged and not left on the ground as the cut burrs and goat heads will act as seeds and grow in another location on your property.  TRUGREEN will be responsible for the application, however, the homeowners need to assist with the day to day upkeep.

In the spring, TRUGREEN will do a pre-emergence prior to beginning the regular applications.  We have seen a reduction in the weeds along the roads but want to continue spraying until we have eliminated the problem.

If you have any issues, please call Ginger @ 686-8782 or Vic @ 674-1510.

Picnic

We have not forgotten the picnic.  You will see a Newsletter in the next several weeks with proposed dates and times.  We wanted to wait until it cooled off before we planned this annual informal get-together.

